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MEMO TO ALAN WOODS '
BILL GPEENER

I'd like to think about establishing a NATO Corridor here in the
Pentagon that we could dedicate sometime in two or three months.
We might consider having the flags of the NATO countries, some
photographs of the NATO Council meetings, some high points from
NATO's history. Possibly the photographs of the heads of government
of the NATO countries and the Ministers of Defense of the Nato
countries, arid then some memorabilia. I think it ought to be a
big one and a nice one and one that we dedicate with a formal opening
and have Secretary Luns here. Come up with some kind of proposal and
see me.
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